
 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 
To  : All Students   

From  : Registrar, Academic Affairs  

Date  : 7
th
 July 2025 

Subject : Attendance of Classes on 7
th
 July 2025 

 

In light of the looming demonstrations on Monday, 7th July 2025, we urge all students to prioritize 

their safety and remain vigilant. As a precautionary measure, all classes will be conducted virtually on 

this day.  

 

You are advised to liaise with your respective unit lecturers for details on how to access your 

scheduled sessions online.  

 

Your safety and well-being remain our highest priority.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Rose Gathii (Ph.D) 

Registrar, Academic Affairs 

 Cc:  Vice Chancellor & CEO 

        DVC-ASA, DVC-FPD, DVC-RIO 

        Deans/Directors/CoDs/Managers. 

 

 


